
Congratulations to Mrs Andrews who celebrated her 100th 

birthday on 6th July. 

Village Hall Regulars 

Mondays Follow My Lead returning in October   

Tuesdays Jazzercise 6.30pm-8.30pm 

       Parents and Tots, and Bowls no return dates yet 

Wednesdays   Slimming World 8.30am-11.30am and 4.00pm-9.00pm     

from 26th August till 30th September  

                    Pin Wheel Quilters no return date yet 

Thursdays   Taekwondo  6.30pm-8.30pm 

Fridays       Stitch in Kyme no return date yet 

Saturdays   9.00am-10.00am Jazzercise August & September 

Final word  

If you have anything you would 

like to be mentioned in future 

newsletters, or if you have a 

burning desire to write an article, 

we also have a small amount of 

advertising space available, please 

contact the editor either by 

telephone on 860004 or at 

NorthKymeNewsletter@gmail.com.   

Newsletter kindly distributed by The Old Coach Tandoori 

Today is your opportunity to build the tomorrow you want 

North Kyme in a 

Nutshell    

Hello again. I hope you are enjoying the summer. Hasn’t August 

been a scorcher?  We British are never short of a topic of 

conversation when we’ve got the weather.  

Events are starting to take 

place again and the first is our 

very own Scarecrow 

Competition. So get your 

scarecrows at the ready judging 

will take place at the end of 

August . 

Sunday 30th August 8pm 
The Greatest Showman 

outdoor cinema experience at 

the Plough, North Kyme.  

A Bank Holiday treat, sit 
outside with freshly cooked 
burgers, hot dogs and of course 
popcorn!! 
Bring your own chairs and 

blanket as it could be chilly! 
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As lockdown eases and we start to return to some sort of 

normality I’d like to remind you of one of the initiatives the 

Parish Council are trying to get off the ground but we need your 

help.   

Vice Chairman Andy Yeomans explains further. 

I would like to take this opportunity to bring you up-to-date as to 

where we are with Community Speedwatch. The Parish Council 

voted to allocate £600 to purchase the equipment for Speedwatch 

but there was a lack of volunteers to effectively operate it. The 

bulk of volunteers are from the Parish Council including myself, 

and whilst there was interest from approximately three of our 

residents after an appeal on the village Facebook page, this is not 

enough to operate the initiative effectively.  South Kyme have a 

list of 18 residents they can call on.  I have proposed to the 

Council that this be put on hold unless further volunteers come 

forward as it would be a waste of the council’s funds to have this 

equipment sat in a cupboard.  Please contact any Parish Council 

member or the Parish Clerk on 01526 860004 if you can spare the 

time to get this off the ground and keep it operating to reduce the 

speeding traffic through our village. I personally think this is both 

necessary and worthwhile in our village. Lets make it safer 

together. Andy Yeomans Vice Chairman. 

Beware of scam phone calls warning  

In the scam, a message or phone call claiming to be from the 

NHS test and trace service informs somebody they have come 

into contact with coronavirus and need to self-isolate and take a 

test. 

The scammers ask them to confirm their address so a testing kit 

can be sent to them. Bank card details are then requested - 

purportedly to cover the cost of the testing kit. 

In a genuine call, contact tracers will never ask you to make any 

form of payment or ask for any details about your bank account. 
Source: Ofcom 

 

 

        


